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April 15, 1986

Mr. Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C.20555

Dear Mr. Kammerer:

Enclosed is copy of a letter I have received from
Mrs. Marjorie J. Lacy, Oak Harbor, Ohio 43449, regarding
the dumping of radioactive sludge into Lake Erie.

I would appreciate having the benefit of your
comments on this matter.

With best regards, I remain

Sinc ly,

-

9"
ERT L. LATT/!'

Representative to Congress
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9685 West State Route Two.

Oak Harbor OH 43449
30 March 1986

Honorable Delbert L. Latta
United States House of Representative
Washington, D. C. 20515 i

Re: Area For Dumping Low Radioactive Slugs, Etc.

Dear Honorable Latta:

I am greatly concerned about this area to be used by '

Davis-Bessie which is situated within a mile or so from Lake
Erie and would greatly effect every lives in Lake Erie
area, such as water intake by Toledo, Cleveland and municipal-
palities, etc.

In this same area - within a mile or so, the Ottawa County
Health Board denied applications for new septic tanks due to
high water table. As Carroll resident, I wondered if all
official authorities know about this?
One may ask, :Does Ottawa County Health Board have double
standard?"

Furthermore, the floods of '73 and '74 completely covvered
this area. The Toussaint River and Lake Erie was one body of
water.

Your help in this matter would be greatly appreciated. I
understand final NRC meeting to be held 15 April 1986 on this
matter.

Sincerely,

, . ._

MA ORI . LACY

P. W. I AM HAPPY YOU ARE BACK IN THE SADDLE ONCE AGAIN.
Kindly overlook my errors above as I do not see
to well. When I try to make it perfect for someone like
you, I never get it done - simply make more. Thanks:


